
What we’ve been learning this week What we are learning next week Notices

Maths: We continued our work on statistics, 
collecting our own data and presenting it with
tally charts and block diagrams.

Literacy: We finished writing our postcards by 
choosing a friend or family member to write 
to. We have also been writing questions and 
using these to help collect data in maths. 

Science: The Kingfishers tested their senses 
of taste, smell, touch and sight through 
practical activities. 

History: We looked at different historical 
sources to find out more about the life of 
Amelia Earhart. We also wrote her a letter 
asking her questions about things we would 
like to know more about. 

Maths: we are revising our knowledge of 
place value and how that helps with our 
addition and subtraction

Literacy: We are going to look at Mrs 
Armitage’s journey and use this to build up 
description of items. We will also focus on 
time connectives like first, next, after… 

Science: We are looking at things that are 
dead, alive, never alive.

We also have a focus on healthy teeth this 
week. 

History:  We are going to try and answer our 
questions for Amelia Earhart and look at the 
places she flew, using an Atlas to help plot her 
route.

Reminders
*PE*
Please make sure your child’s PE kit is always 
in school.

PE is usually on Tuesdays and Wednesdays 
but due to other school commitments the hall 
is not always free on a Wednesday so we will 
do PE on some Monday afternoons instead. 

Spelling test every Friday. 

Please make sure reading records stay in bags 
so the children have their log in details to 
hand for purple mash/times too/accelerated 
reader etc

And don’t forget! Dojo’s on a Wednesday for 
children who are reading regularly! You can 
record everything they read in their record, 
not just their school books but home books, 
magazines etc
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